
I am thrilled to share with you the fantastic news that Boorley Park School
has won the Leg it to Lapland competition for the most collective miles
achieved in December! This achievement has secured a scooter stunt
display and workshop by Terry Price for 80 of our children to participate
in, providing them with an excellent opportunity to learn, play and stay
active while promoting the joys of active travel. We actively encourage our
pupils to walk, cycle, scooter not only for the health benefits but also for
the positive impact it has on our environment and community well-being. 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of the
importance of road safety, particularly when driving to and from school. I
kindly ask that you please park responsibly, ensuring that you avoid
parking on key crossing points, allowing the children to use these
designated areas safely and for emergency services to still have access to
school. 
We have a wonderful community of families who genuinely look out for
each other. I encourage that as adults, we continue to model use of
respectful and polite language when interacting with children and staff in
and around the school including drop off times. This is essential in
creating a supportive and learning environment linked to our school values
and in order to bring out the best in the children.  Thank you for your
continued support with this.
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In Year 2 this term, we have been looking at life cyclesand habitats. We gave the children a Seesawchallenge on our weekly round up to create their ownlife cycles for an animal of their choice. We receivedsome lovely pieces of learning showing the children'scuriosity and engagement. The children used boththeir resilience and creativity and also conductedresearch to create them, some of which were inspiredby our current learning about the ocean in writing.The children loved sharing these with their classesand they are currently on display in the classroom. Wehave thoroughly enjoyed our trip to the Blue ReefAquarium to support our learning today!

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


We would like to extend our thanks to all the parentswho attended the Promoting the Inclusion ofNeurodiversity in Schools workshop. Yourparticipation and engagement are invaluable. Theinsights shared during this workshop, combined withour ongoing collaboration with SEND advisors andexternal agencies, are instrumental in ourcommitment to supporting children and families withcomplex needs. 
We are proactively working on innovative strategiesto address the increasing demands within our schoolcommunity, including our current recruitment for aSEND Teacher to oversee and provide tailoredlearning and intervention whilst also assisting Mrs Darnley in her role as SENDCo. 

Nurturing Futures
Woodland Holiday Club and Bushcraft Club  

February Half Term 2025
Bushcraft Holiday Club is a 1 day bushcraft course for young
people aged 11 - 15 years old based at the Itchen Valley
Country Park. Our Woodland Holiday Club is for children
aged 5 - 11, based at Youth Options Outdoor Learning
Centre in Bishopstoke.
 
All the time will be spent outside and there will be
opportunities to take part in shelter building, campfire
cookery, Kelly Kettles, woodworking, seasonal activities and
much more. No prior experience is needed!
 
There are dates throughout the February half term and
bookings can be made here:
 
https://bookwhen.com/bonnieyo
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KEY Dates
February 2025

Tuesday 4th February 2:45-3pm Year 3 Parent Workshop - In the Hall
Wednesday 5th February 9:30-10:00am Year 2 - Fox Class - In the hall
Thursday 6th February 9:30-10:00am Year 2 - Hedgehog Class - In the Hall 
Thursday 6th February 3:00-3:15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop - In the hall
Friday 7th February 3:00-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - In the hall
Monday 10th February 3:30pm-7.00pm Parents Evening
Wednesday 12th February 3:30pm-5:30pm Parents Evening
Thursday 13th February Year 4 Trip to Winchester Cathedral

Friday 14th February INSET day - School closed to all pupils
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February Half Term

Monday 24th February – First Day of Term

March 2025
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day
Friday 7th March 2:30pm Year R Afternoon tea for someone special - In the hall
Thursday 13th March Year 3 Trip to Staunton Country Park
Wednesday 19th March 1:30-1:45pm Listen2Me Violin concert for Wren Class – In the hall
Thursday 20th March 2:30-3:15pm Year 1 Parent Workshop–Sewing - Year 1 classrooms
Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day
Wednesday 26th March Year 1 Trip to Marwell Zoo
Thursday 27th March 2:30-3:00pm Year 2 Parent Workshop-Life Cycles – Year 2 classrooms
Monday 31st March Choir Performance (Time TBC)

Safeguarding Notices

  
 
 

With the rising popularity of e-scooters among children, it's essential for parents
and children to be aware of the rules and safety guidelines regarding their use.

While e-scooters can be a fun and eco-friendly way to get around, it's important
to note that they are not allowed on public roads, pavements, or cycle lanes.

Riding e-scooters in prohibited areas can result in fines or penalties. Therefore,
we encourage parents to guide their children towards safe and responsible riding

practices. Wearing helmets and protective gear, riding in safe and designated
areas, and understanding the importance of road safety can help keep everyone
safe. Let’s ensure our children enjoy their e-scooters responsibly and stay safe!




